
I am against violence. 
I am CWRU.
-Naomi Sigg,  
  Director of the Office of Multicultural Affairs

I am a mom.
I am an advocate.
I am an 
immigrant.
My community supports 
social justice.



I am against violence. 
I am CWRU.
-Greg Harris, Associate Director of Student Advancement

I am a partner.
I am a father.
My community supports 
healthy relationships.



I am against violence. 
I am CWRU.
-Darnell Parker, 
  Associate Vice President and Title IX Coordinator

I am an educator.
I am a parent.
My community supports 
self care.



I am against violence. 
I am CWRU.
-Ali Martin Scoufield, Title IX Investigator

I am a mother.
I am an idealist.
I am a first 
generation 
college student.
My community supports 
bystander intervention.



I am against violence. 
I am CWRU.
-George O’Connell, Director of the Office of Student 
  Conduct and Community Standards

I am a community 
member.
I am a parent.
My community supports 
bystander intervention.



I am against violence. 
I am CWRU.
-Kevin Lowry, Chaplain

I am a religious 
professional.
I am a father.
I am an advocate.
My community supports 
holistic wellness.



I am against violence. 
I am CWRU.
-Leah Shaw, 
  Associate Director of Leadership Programs

I am a black 
woman.
I am an educator.
My community supports 
social justice.



I am against violence. 
I am CWRU.
-Matt Smith, Project Director 
  of the Northern Ohio AGEP Alliance

I am invested in this 
community.
I am commited to 
inclusive culture.
I am a changemaker.
My community supports 
healthy relationships.



I am against violence. 
I am CWRU.
-Michael Nguyen, undergraduate Biology major

I am a traveler.
I am a Buddhist.
I am a son of immigrants.
My community supports holistic wellness.



I am against violence. 
I am CWRU.
-Gia Adeen,  
  Assistant Director of Equal Employment Opportunity

I am an EEO 
professional.
I am committed 
to fairness.
My community supports 
bystander intervention.
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